
 Bella Vista Computer Club General Meeting

June 14, 2021

The June general meeting was conducted virtually via Zoom on June 14, 2021 at 7:05 
p.m. President Joel Ewing was the host of the meeting.  There were 21 participants that 
joined the meeting by video or audio. 

An introduction to the Board Members was given which included Joel Ewing, President, 
Woody Ogden, Vice President, Lori Obrenovich, Secretary, and Ron Moffett, Treasurer. 
There is a vacancy on the Board as well as the Publicity Chair. The term ends in 
August, 2021.  Anyone able to assist in filling these positions, should contact the 
President, Joel Ewing, or any other Board member.

The Club’s membership report was given by Geri Hoerner and is currently at 109. Geri 
informed members that the Club is in need of more members and requested that they 
tell their friends about the benefits on being a member of the Computer Club.  

The minutes of the May General Meeting were submitted on the website and without 
objection, the minutes are ruled approved by unanimous consent.  

Small in-person meetings will resume in July which include Help Clinics and Classes, 
subject to recommended guidelines of masks and social distancing to the extent 
possible.  

It was decided among the members that in-person General Meetings will resume in 
July.  

Membership Benefits:

 Classes - maximum of 8 people in the Training Center - advance sign up is 
required:

o “Thunderbird Email Client Usage,” Tuesday, June 22nd, 1:00-3:00 p.m.
o “Computer Security for Regular People, Part 1,” Thursday, July 22nd, 

6:30-8:30 p.m.
 Monthly newsletter, Bits & Bytes
 Bella Vista Computer Club website contains announcements, the monthly 

newsletter entitled Bits & Bytes, a schedule for upcoming classes, membership 
renewal, and monthly meeting minutes.     

 Remote Help may be requested on the website, which is the preferred method, 
or by calling the Help Clinic directly and leaving a message.

 Members of the Club have access to APCUG (Association of PC Users Group) 
remote conference sessions via zoom.  The next virtual technical conference 
session is scheduled for August 21, 2021, 12:00 – 3:00 pm (CT).  There is a 
limit of 100 people per session.  



The meeting tonight presented "Cutting the Cord: Alternatives to Cable TV”, a subset of 
an APCUG Workshop, and was delivered by Joel Ewing.

Respectfully submitted,

Lori Obrenovich, Secretary


